
October 22, 2019 

Dr. Betty Goldentyer 
USDA-APHIS-Animal Care 
2150 Centre Avenue 
Building B, 3W11 
Fort Collins, CO 80526 

Dear Dr. Betty Goldentyer, 

This letter is to in 
. . . . 

612-256-0930 I Pharmgate.com 

a new facility, located at ­
Pharmgate's QC lab movied to this 

new suite to allow for our current production capabilities to be increased as well as to expand 
our clean room area and thus, the animal room was moved to the QC suite. The animals were 
officially moved last week. This letter is being sent today to comply with the 10-day time frame 
of the change occurring. 

Please contact me at 
information or if you tiave any u 

2575 Unh·crsity Ave\'\', Suite 100 I St. Paul, MN I 55114 

if you need any additional 

Obtained by Rise for Animals.
Uploaded to Animal Research Laboratory Overview (ARLO) on 01/22/2021


